
Qualified immunity is unethical. It makes it so that police are rarely held accountable when they’ve violated the rights of the citizens 
they are required to be serving. This lack of accountability is one of the reasons public confidence has been undermined and that 
there are so many who are calling for defunding or even abolishing the police. Ending QI could be a good first step in signaling to 
these citizens that their rights do matter. Please support HB 2204. 


